
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to welcome you all to our summer fun day tomorrow which will take 
place in the school so we can avoid the rain. Please bring along friends and family for fun, 
refreshments and entertainment.

I would like to draw your attention to the link below where you can find out about online 
safety and how to support your children at home. The information and tips shared in the link 
below complements our comprehensive programme of online safety at school.

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/access-to-technology-for-diff
erent-ages/

We are looking for a group of volunteers to come into school on Saturday 21st June to help 
Mr Matthews and staff revamp our nature garden and pond. This is an exciting project we 
are undertaking to further help us bring the children’s learning outdoors. Please email the 
office if you would like to join us.

Ms Ley 

Dates for your diary: 
Saturday 7th June SCHOOL SUMMER FUN DAY

W/C 9-13th June Yr 6 residential & activity week
Mon 9th June Yr 4&5 Dance workshop 3.30-5.00pm
Wed 11th June Talented Athletes 1.00-4.00pm
Wed 11th June Teddy Bear’s picnic for new intake 
Thurs 12th June Yr 3 Ukulele concerts - AM 
Friday 13th June EYFS & KS1 class photos
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Fun Fact…
Almost 30 years ago, Mrs 
Scurr use to be a retained 
firefighter.

Hobbies…
Painting, gardening, trail 
running, hiking and 
playing cricket for my 
local team.

Mrs Scurr

Mrs Scurr  has worked at BPA  for 
15 years. She is our ELSA and 
works across the whole school 
helping children with their 
emotional needs.  She lives in 
Billingshurst with her family. 

Favourite word…
KERFUFFLE! 

Due to the very unpredictable 
British summer- time weather, 
please can all children bring a 
raincoat to school everyday!  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/access-to-technology-for-different-ages/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/access-to-technology-for-different-ages/


KS2 Choir at St Mary’s
Our KS2 Choir had a fantastic rehearsal at St Mary's 

Church today in preparation for their special concert 

on Saturday 14th June. They were joined by 

Kaleidoscope Singers and their conductor Zoe Peate 

as they look forward to singing together in 

'Generations in Harmony'. Limited tickets are still 

available via scanning the QR code below or click 

the link… www.ksticket.co.uk

The Village Tweet
Look out for our latest article coming through your doors in the Village Tweet.  This 

month we share with our local community how we bring learning to life across our 

curriculum.

https://www.facebook.com/kaleidosingers?__cft__[0]=AZXaHhu-KyXeM_yZjStMxxv-I0DGmcFp2jhY6sV_xAlcU9oLM3zuSdpZyfuXGKsk1kd4CUCphLE1QT4D2tuKUH_8yFCofjBE4Z9Cq_tTAB3axkzx80lJzspj4_wbGEx9pNKw3NUkHOxI_txNyVQ1LRwTSIgfCn_obvJ03qFCsrcLMUdRW5CBzYOkqHEK9Zqm52rZvHLph9DDUeEOFVatGXEE&__tn__=-]K-R
https://www.facebook.com/kaleidosingers?__cft__[0]=AZXaHhu-KyXeM_yZjStMxxv-I0DGmcFp2jhY6sV_xAlcU9oLM3zuSdpZyfuXGKsk1kd4CUCphLE1QT4D2tuKUH_8yFCofjBE4Z9Cq_tTAB3axkzx80lJzspj4_wbGEx9pNKw3NUkHOxI_txNyVQ1LRwTSIgfCn_obvJ03qFCsrcLMUdRW5CBzYOkqHEK9Zqm52rZvHLph9DDUeEOFVatGXEE&__tn__=-]K-R
http://www.ksticket.co.uk


World Environment Day
World Environment Day - We welcomed local 
environmental education charity, Sussex 
Green Living, to deliver a KS2 assembly and 
workshop. Children explored the journey of a 
banana and it's carbon footprint, food waste 
- the problems and some solutions, 
composting and fruit and vegetables - 
exploring organic, local, loose, in season and 
where in the world they are grown. The day 
was kindly funded by Wates Developments 
and thanks to the team for a fantastic, 
interactive and informative day! 

Citizens Advice Free Webinar
West Sussex Citizens Advice is running a free webinar, which aims to guide parents and 
carers through the application process for Child Disability Living Allowance. These are 
free of charge, and there are several dates to choose from over the coming months. 
Anyone wishing to attend just needs to register and we will then send a joining link for 
the event. Please scan the QR Code or click the link below for full details of what is 
included and how to book. www.advicewestsussex.org.uk

http://www.advicewestsussex.org.uk


www.facebook.com/BillingshurstPrimary
Instagram - @billingshurstprimaryacademy

Website - www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk

BPA Bees

We are looking forward to seeing everyone at the Summer Fun Day tomorrow, 

11am-2pm. Due to the rain and wind forecasted, the event will now be indoors. 

There will still be lots of fun things to do, including an inflatable, silent disco and a 

range of fete games. There will also be plenty of refreshments on offer (including 

pizza, fish & chips and ice-cream). Please do come and join us! 

Thank you to Amblehurst Paws for sponsoring the event.   

Amazon Wish List - Nurture Room
A huge thank you to all of the families who have gifted a book from 
our Book Wish List. Today, we have launched a new list to help us 
develop our Nurture Room. Your contribution means so much to the 
children here at Billingshurst Primary Academy. If you'd like to donate, 
simply visit our Amazon Wish List. Thank you!

http://www.facebook.com/BillingshurstPrimary
http://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk
https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/2WCAEQDXHZ3VI?ref_=wl_share











